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As I mentioned yesterday, the staff of The CPA Tech Advisor are down here in Dallas,
Texas at the Gaylord Resort and conference center for our annual Thought Leader
Symposium and Hall of Fame Awards.

Last night we shared some important news with the attendees, who include more
than 20 in�uential practitioners and in�uencers, as well as representatives of Sage,
CCH and Thomson Reuters. The news…

Coming April 15, we will rebranding and will be known as CPA Practice Advisor. In
our continuing relationship with the National Society of Accountants, we will also
publish as NSA Practice Advisor. Our commitment remains focused on helping
professionals be as productive and pro�table, and so we are expanding our scope to
offer greater insight into practice management, work�ow processes and other factors
that shape �rms.

You can read more about our coming name change at www.cpata.com/go/3218. Let
us know what you think.

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
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